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9 January 2015 

 

 

M. Jacques Toubon 

Le Défenseur des Droits 

7, rue Staint-Florentin 

75008 Paris 

 

 

 

Dear Colleague 

 

IOI Europe would like to express our solidarity with your Office and the people of 

France following the appalling attack on the French publication, Charlie Hebdo.  This 

attack is an attack on democracy and freedom, values which IOI Europe cherishes and 

promotes.   

 

IOI Europe would also like to express its deepest sympathies to the family, friends and 

colleagues of the victims of this attack.   

 

IOI Europe stands with you at this difficult time.   

 

Assuring you of our continued support 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 

Peter Tyndall 

on behalf of IOI Europe 

 


